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Planview Enterprise One
Upgrade Coming Soon

Enhanced Resource Management and Assignments screen
layout and functions, including click-and-drag substitutions,
alphabetical listings of resources within a portfolio, and
improved action menus
New Aggregator functions in Resource Management screens
for quick overviews of team assignment data
Enhanced Column Set viewing options, including ability to
show/hide columns in Work and Resource screens
New Action Menu options on Work and Assignments screen
allow status updates to multiple line items at once
Configured screens redesigned with a new modern look and
feel for improved usability

VUMC is in the process of upgrading Planview Enterprise One,
scheduled to go live in July. Here are some highlights of changes
coming with version 18:
 

 
If you are already a Planview Enterprise user, the EPMO will work
with your team to make sure you understand the changes and
update any guides as needed. If you are not currently a Planview
user and would like more information, please see our website or
contact us at vumc.epmo@vumc.org.
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Planview/Projectplace User
Group Meeting
Earlier this year, the EPMO and leaders from our
HealthIT, VUMC IT, and Strategic Marketing divisions
met with Planview executives to discuss VUMC's
project management software needs and
experiences.
 
Attendees enjoyed the opportunity to share success
stories and suggestions for improvement directly
with Planview. If your team is using Planview or
Projectplace and would be interested in scheduling
another meeting like this one, please reach out to
the EPMO.
 
During this meeting, we also learned about
Planview's new customer care model from our
dedicated customer care manager. The new model
focuses on providing 24/7 global support coverage
for all products, and managers are encouraged to
proactively analyze customer needs to help meet
customized success goals. The EPMO will be
reaching out to our customers to begin discussing
long-term goals and how Planview can help to
support those goals.
 
 

We’re excited to announce the launch of our new,
reformatted EPMO website! We are enjoying the new
look and feel, and we hope that it is a little easier to find
information you need about project management tools,
templates, and software. 
 
Please update old bookmarks that still refer to our
previous address (https://ww2.vmcweb.org/epmo/) with
the new URL: https://www.vumc.org/epmo/. 
 
The EPMO will resume offering virtual sessions of
Project Management 101, 201, and 202 via Zoom. May
and June sessions are available for registration in the
Learning Exchange. We're also excited to announce the
return of project management eLearning through the new
Precipio portal. Please see our Training Hub page for
more information and links.
 

EPMO Website Redesign &
Training Announcements

The EPMO Wants to Hear from You!
Do you have a favorite project management tool?
Has your project team tried a technique for project reporting,
tracking updates, or sharing information that worked well?
Have you given a presentation or written a paper about your
project management experiences?

 
If so, please let us know! The EPMO is collecting success stories
from our colleagues, and we would love to hear yours. Please email
us at vumc.epmo@vumc.org and tell us more. Thank you!

Thank you!

The EPMO sends our warm and sincere thanks
to all our VUMC team members. Thank you for
the care and support you provide for patients,

families, and our community.
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